
TOWN OF COTTAGE GROVE
OFFICIAL NOTICE

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS

Notice is hereby given by the Town of Cottage Grove, Dane County, Wisconsin is 
seeking bids for repaving and seal coating projects for the 2017 season.  

Sealed bids will be received until 9:00 A.M. on Thursday, May 11, 2017, in the office of 
the Town Clerk, located at 4058 County Road N, Cottage Grove, Wisconsin.  Bids will 
be publicly opened and read at 9:00 A.M. on Thursday May 11, 2017, and awarded at the
Town Board Meeting beginning at 7:00 P.M. on Monday,  May 15, 2017.  Contact Jeff 
Smith at 608-516-5208 for more information.
 
Kim Banigan
Clerk


